
 

 

 
 

In the event of that your child has to self-isolate at home as an individual or as part of a school 
bubble, the school will implement remote learning. The aim of remote learning is to: 

● Minimise the disruption to pupils’ education and the delivery of the curriculum. 
● Ensure provision is in place so that all pupils have access to high quality learning resources. 
● Protect pupils from the risks associated with using devices connected to the internet. 
● Ensure staff, parent, and pupil data remains secure and is not lost or misused. 
● Ensure robust safeguarding measures continue to be in effect during the period of remote 

learning. 
● Ensure all pupils have the provision they need to complete their work to the best of their 

ability, and to remain happy, healthy, and supported during periods of remote learning. 
 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): 
Everything you need to know 

about remote learning 

What will happen? 

Additional information 

 

• Keep to a routine of the school day as much as possible so your child knows what to expect.  
• Report any technical issues to school as soon as possible 
• Keep active – ensure your child is getting enough exercise and incorporate this into their daily 

routine. 
• Use different methods to assist learning, e.g. online programmes and documentaries. 
• Stay sociable – organise with other parents to arrange video calls with your child’s friends so 

they can stay connected during social hours.  

For younger children, you can: 
learning include:  • Incorporate learning in make-believe play. 

• Play educational games with numbers or letters and read together.  
 

What can you do to help? 

Additional information you need to be aware of includes the following:  

• Any concerns regarding the safety of your child should be directed to the school’s designated 
safeguarding lead. 

• Your child will not be penalised for their non-attendance during this time. 
• Teachers will monitor work completed to ensure your child is still completing set work. 
• Please read the Remote Learning Policy on the school website for further information 

If your child is self-isolating you need to contact school as soon as possible. If your child is well 
but self-isolating we will then discuss remote learning with you. Your child’s class teacher will 
set remote learning tasks via see-saw or google classroom. These tasks will mirror tasks within 
the classroom to ensure that your child’s learning is not disrupted. We ask you to ensure that 
your child is available to learn remotely during school hours and that the schoolwork set is 
completed on time and to the best of their child’s ability. 

 
 

 


